
Sunday: 10:00am 
Weds — Fri: 5:30pm
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00pm

1411 First Ave W., Seattle, WA
98119 (206) 282-0223
www.stanneseattle.org

Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30pm
Weds — Fri: 5 – 5:20pm

To arrange for the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick or a funeral, please call the Parish Office, (206) 282-0223

Mass Confession 
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in Ordinary Time
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Meet Us

8:30AM
7:00PM
7:00PM

Martha’s Workers
RCIA 
Communion &
Liberation

Monday, February 14

—

Tuesday, February 15

5:00PM
5:30PM

Confession
Mass

Thursday, February 17

5:00PM
5:30PM

Confession
Mass

Wednesday, February 16

5:00PM
5:30PM
7:00PM

Confession
Mass
AA Meeting

Friday, February 18

3:30PM
5:00PM

Confession
Mass

Saturday, February 19

10:00AM
11:00AM 

Mass 
Coffee & Donuts

Sunday, February 13

10:00AM 
11:00AM

Mass
Coffee & Donuts 

Sunday, February 20



Special Events

Anno unc e m ents

Imani Webb
Brian O’Neil
Joe Maricich
Bill Hulvershorn
John Blaha

Jim Young 
Kathi Ellsworth
Stephen Wilken
Diane Torre
Louis Hughes
Jim Waldref

Cedric Jones
Sean Carlesimo
John Kearns † 
Marilyn Simon † 
Tom Nolan † 

† Deceased

Mass for Healthcare Professional and
Caregivers
February 19 at 5:30pm – St. James
Cathedral, Seattle.  Join Archbishop
Etienne for this special Mass to
celebrate and  pray for members of the
healthcare community including,
doctors,  pharmacists, nurses, nursing
aids, caregivers, first responders and
all other members of the healthcare
profession.

On Sunday, February 13th, we
celebrate the Rite of Sending Forth with
our Catechumens and Candidates of
the Parish RCIA process. We send
these special people in our midst along
with our prayers to the Archbishop for
the Rite of Election which they will
celebrate at St. James Cathedral on
Saturday, March 12th. Please keep
Justin  Morrow, Susie Fritzky, Danielle
Gilliland, Gabe Rojas, Katherine Wolfe,
Natalie Muench Albainy, Anne
Reisenhauer, Sierra Olsen, Min-Hwa
Cheng, and Amanda Ward in your
prayers throughout Lent!

Congratulations RCIA Participants



Anno unc e m ents
Latest News

This Lent we are providing an opportunity
for parishioners to journey through Lent
by praying Lectio Divina in small groups
either in person or virtually. Each week
you’ll be led to reflect on the upcoming
Sunday’s readings. Visit our webpage to
find out more information on starting or
joining a small group.
https://bit.ly/3ozwTWq 

Lenten Lectio Divina Small Groups PREPARES
PREPARES is a statewide initiative of the
Catholic Bishops of Washington State which
was launched in October of 2014 at the
Cornerstone Conference sponsored by the
Washington State Catholic Conference. The
four Bishops of the state announced that their
new initiative would support parishes to
outreach and accompany pregnant women
and families under the age of five. When
PREPARES was created, the hope was that
by building a collective network of parishes led
by parishioners working in conjunction with
Catholic Charities we could reach more
families who have been left on the margins.
With each succeeding year, PREPARES has
consistently expanded the network of active
parishes and their outreach to families in
need.  
To donate: https://preparesforlife.org/donate/ 

Congratulations & Farewell to Kevin
Our Music Director, Kevin Vortmann is
starting a new position as the Executive
Director of the Bellevue Youth Symphony
Orchestra. Kevin has shared his love for
worship through music with us these last
? years. While we rejoice with him over
this marvelous achievement of one of his
professional goal, we will also miss him.
Kevin’s last day at St. Anne will be
Sunday, February 13th. We will express
our gratitude and send Kevin off with
many blessings at his last mass with us. 
Charlie Hiestand, our pianist will serve as
an interim Music Director.  Sign Kevin's
card: https://bit.ly/3ooOHTW

Alpha for Staff & Ministry Leaders
A group of 15 parish staff and ministry leaders
are meeting Thursday nights for the Alpha
program. We gather to share a meal, watch a
video on a faith based topic and enjoy an
enriching conversation. We can’t wait until
we’re able to offer Alpha to everyone! In the
meantime, please keep the guests in your
prayers. 



Reported by Carol Yund 

Take Courage

John 16:33
Take Courage

John 16:33

Reported by Carol Yund 

February 14 is a sweet start to St. Anne’s celebration of Catholic Schools Week. Covid  has
caused some changes but it will still be a busy week.

Monday. Parent Appreciation. During drop off time, parents are invited into Banchero Hall (sans
students) for Thanks-a-Lattes and some socially distanced visiting. No time to pause? Drive
through lattes will be available.

Tuesday. Community Appreciation. Student ambassadors will be presenting thank-you posters to
local businesses. The posters were made last Wednesday as the first project the student
“families” have been able to work on together.

Wednesday. Parish Staff Appreciation. A student delegation will call on parish staff with cards
and treats.

Thursday.  Student Appreciation.  This day customarily has had THE most raucous occasion of
the year- the 8th Grade vs. Faculty Volley Ball Match. Neighbors are cautioned to have earplugs
and the structure of the Banchero roof is reinspected. But, not this year. The match is not suited
to Covid limitations indoors and is too treacherous for outdoors. Instead, there will be a number
of outdoor games incorporating many of the students. (There are also rumors of a major
dodgeball match.)

Friday. No school as the faculty will be participating in an archdiocesan retreat.


